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“"No Open Burning Until Further Notice”

7/9/2018 - Due to dry conditions and various crops almost ready for harvest, Williams
Township is voluntarily instituting a "No Open Burning" until further notice.
We will not issue any further Burn Permits at this time.
If you have questions, please contact us at (989) 662-4241, ext. 10.



